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Welcome to DPAC!  DPAC is the District Parent Advisory Committee.  We are the official voice 
of parents to SD73.  Every school is invited to send a member (or two!) to DPAC meetings, 
which are usually held the 3rd Tuesday of every month at the Henry Grube Centre at 7pm.  
Check out our website at www.dpac.sd73.bc.ca 
 
Here’s a few highlights from our October 20th meeting: 

 Boogie The Bridge:  The Co-Chairs for Boogie the Bridge would love your PAC’s to help 
support a child to Boogie in the Spring. If you’re interested, please contact 
school@boogiethebridge.com 

 Askable Adult:  You’ve asked…we’re listening!  DPAC has received requests to sponsor 
the wildly popular “Askable Adult” session.  We’ll touch base with the amazing teacher 
who has organized this fantastic educational session in the past and come up with a 
winter date asap.  Stay tuned! 

 Internet Safety Session:  Is your child online? Does he or she have a phone? Then this 
guest speaker is for you!  At the request of SD73 parents, DPAC will be arranging for 
Jesse Miller to come speak to all of us on Social Media Education, Awareness and Safety.  
We’re thrilled to be booking this international public speaker this winter.  We’ll let you 
know as soon the date is confirmed so you can plan to attend! 

 
 We need more parents:    We want to hear from you!  Please chat with your school’s 

DPAC rep or attend our next DPAC meeting on November 17, 2015 @ 7pm at the HENRY 
GRUBE CENTRE.  We funnel parent input from our district directly to the superintendent 
and Trustees.  We need your voice to advise the Board on any matter relating to Education 
in our District!  We provide education and support to parents and PACs.  Come see what 
we’re all about. 
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